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Subject: Public Hearing For Street Maintenance
Date: Thursday, October 28, 2021 12:53:19 PM

Hi

I am the owner of the property located on 308 Como Ave. in Saint Paul. This is a written
objection to the city wide maintenance program. In the few years of owning this property,
there has always been an amount of trash, debris, and car tires left around the street or near our
property. Along with the fact that we live near a garbage disposal company on Como Ave., the
debris and trash seems very consistent year round. There is obviously a problem with people
not properly tossing away their trash but I do not believe it is my responsibility nor residents
who abide by laws to bear this burden. It would be more productive to figure out why the
problem is occuring, not to create another hardship for residents. With the increasing City
fees, assessments, taxes, utilities, and cost of living in general, this assessment program is
another problem we have to face economically. I would be more than happy with the
assessment program if there were noticeable improvements but that is not the case. Along with
the fact that we already pay property taxes, why is this assessment necessary? 

Assessment #210025
Property Address 308 Como Ave
Property ID 36-29-23-12-0225

Thank you
Bao Vue
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